
 

 

 

7th September 2022  

 

 

Reminder for the Art study visit to The Yorkshire Sculpture Park 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

I am writing to you regarding our re-scheduled Art Study visit to The Yorkshire Sculpture 

Park on  

Monday 19th September 2022 

We will depart at 9.00am, returning to school for 5.00pm.  

The students will require a packed lunch, drinks, waterproof clothing, strong walking shoes, 

camera/ phone, drawing materials. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continuing support of your 

son/daughter in Art and Design 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs F. Henson 

Head of Art 

 

 

 


